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On reading over the proposed agenda it seems clear to 
that Paragraph 4 is too restrictive and that after 
"consideration" it should read "both consequent upon the 
foregoing and generally".

Later, following representations from the UDUP, I would also 
propose, to avoid the apparent bias in Item 3, that it now 
read as follows: "The issue of identity in Northern Ireland 
and the consequent problems of allegiance”.


